
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: William Pearsonwspphd@yahoo.com

Date: 2/10/2017 4:06:48 PM
Subject: Re: Resume

​Ok. Thank you.


From: William Pearson 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:56 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Resume 
 
Dear Mr. Varat,

Thank you for your email. I'm not actually looking for a position anywhere. Lt. Governor Bryant is a friend of 
my parents and he asked me to send a copy of my resume for him to review.

Regards,

Bill Pearson

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 10, 2017, at 3:13 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Dear Mr. Pearson, Lt. Governor Bryant shared with me your email. We don't have anything open in our 
office right now, but we will be glad to help if you have other things in mind here in Columbia. Please let 
me know if you are aware of other positions or agencies with openings that interest you. Thanks for 
getting in touch.

Danny Varat
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